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Dear Mr. Reber: 

In accordance with your letter of January 2, 1957, I am 
enclosing photostats of foF2 from Sao Paulo, Brazil for various 
months between May 1953 and May 1956, a total of 30 months in 
all as there are many gaps in this series of data. The data 
were taken on local time. 

I am also sending copies of foF2 from Buenos Aires for 
the year 1950 with the exception of January and for the first 
five months of 1956. At a later date I hope to be able to send 
you similar photostats for Buenos Aires for the years 1951 
through 1955 inclusive. 

Although most of the copies from Sao Paulo are not marked 
with the name of the station I am sure you will have no trouble 
in distinguishing between the two stations for every Buenos 
Aires photostat is marked with the station name. It should be 
possible to send the remaining data so that it will reach you 
well before you leave your present address. 

Very truly yours,
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w. B. Chadwick, Chief 
Regular Propagation Services Section 
Radio Propagation Physics Division 
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